
School Council Meeting – 21/11/18 

Minutes 

In attendance 
 
Mr Wood 

Y2 
Rebecca 
Bailey 

Y3 
Mia 
Liam 

Y4 
Julia 
Declan 

Y5 
Kieran 
Ebony 

Y6 
Layla 
Lucas 

Lunchtime 
update 

Mr W apologised for the fact that this is the first School Council meeting since half term and 
explained that we will try to meet more frequently for a period to make up for it. 
There was a discussion around whether we felt that lunchtime was still an issue. The go-karts 
were discussed and suggestions were made about getting new equipment. 
Mr W suggested that School Council work with Mr Machin on the OPAL project. 

OPAL Suggestions for resources… 
Silver go-karts are no good – but the green ones are, and the council would like more green 
ones and some that are bigger than the green ones, but in the same style. 
More tennis resources. 
Netball/basketball hoops and balls. 
Big lego blocks or some sort of construction material. 

OPAL Lucas suggested that there be some monitors for the container to carefully put away the 
resources as the container is currently a mess. 
Perhaps members of School Council can become OPAL resource monitors and look after the 
container. 

OPAL We discussed accessing the EYFS outdoor area during dinner time and perhaps looking to 
replace the play equipment for a climbing frame. 
It was suggested that we need somewhere for gymnastics that is not the grass. 

Clubs Bailey wanted to talk about the clubs that are available. He felt that people are not happy 
with the variety of clubs. New clubs were suggested… 
Film club 
Gymnastics club 
Colouring/art club 
Computing or coding club 
 
There was also a heated discussion about the idea of a partner reading classes and homework 
club. 

 

Agenda for next meeting – 28/11/18 

OPAL Speak to Mr Machin 
Go outside and look at what we’ve got and where things can be. 
Look online for new resources. 
 
 

Reading partner classes  
 
 
 
 

Clubs  
 
 
 
 
 

 


